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BROOKLY'N HEIGHTS

small village, big community
345 Tuxedo Avenue Brooklyn Heights, Ohio 44131 ¢ Office: (216) 749-4300 ¢ Fax: (216) 741-3753

June 16, 2017
NOTICE

Council will take action on the following legislation at their REGULAR MEETING OF COUNCIL held on
Tuesday, June 20, 2017 in Council Chambers at 345 Tuxedo Avenue, Brooklyn Heights, Ohio:

RESOLUTION 07-2017-AN EMERGENCY RESOLUTION IN OBSERVANCE OF THE JULY FOURTH
NATIONAL HOLIDAY (Cancelling the July 4™ Regular Council Meeting)

This notice is in accordance with Section 30 of the Codified Ordinances of the Village of Brooklyn Heights.

Timothy D. Clymer
Clerk/Treasurer

The following meetings will be held Tuesday June 20, 2017 in the Council Chambers of the Municipal
Center, 345 Tuxedo Avenue, Brooklyn Heights, Ohio 44131:

There will be a Building Committee at 6:45pm fo discuss Honeywell energy efficiency proposal.

There will be a Regular Meeting of Council at 7:30pm.
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BROOKL N HEIGHTS

small village, big community

345 Tuxedo Avenue Brooklyn Heights, Ohio 44131 ¢ Office: (216) 749-4300 ¢ Fax: (216) 741-3753

Re: Tuxedo Avenue Gas Line Installation

Dear Resident,

As part of Dominion East Ohio Gas’'s (DEOG) infrastructure replacement
program to improve operations and delivery, they will be performing a gas main
replacement on Tuxedo Avenue between Schaaf Road and Granger Road.
Based on the scheduled provided by DEOG, the project will begin on June 26™
and last approximately three weeks, weather permitting. The contractor for
DEOG - DRS Enterprises - is planning to work Monday — Saturday 7 am to 7

pm.

Although traffic will be maintained at all times during construction process,
Tuxedo Avenue will be reduced to one lane in each direction throughout the
duration of the project. This lane reduction coupled with construction activity
may result in minor delays when entering and exiting the project area.

We greatly appreciate your patience during the gas main replacement. If your
route passes through this area in the next few weeks, please plan to leave a few
minutes earlier or using an alternative route. Should you have any questions or
concerns, as usual you may contact me at Village Hall but if you have any
specific questions regarding the project please feel free to contact our Village
Engineer, Michael Henry, at (440)439-1999.

Sincerely

M@z 7%%@

Mayor Mike Procuk



